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Model Operating Requirements 
In July 2021, ARNECC released the Model Operating Requirements (MOR) Version 7 Consultation 
Draft introducing requirements to support interoperability in electronic conveyancing. That consultation 
period closed on 11 August 2021. 
 
ARNECC has now completed its review of the industry feedback received and made further 
amendments based on the matters raised. As a result, ARNECC has decided to undertake a second 
round of industry consultation before reaching a final determination for Version 7 of the MOR. 
MOR – Consultation Draft 7.1 is now available on the ARNECC website for review.   
 
To enable you to fully consider this second round of proposed changes, both a marked up and clean 
version of the Consultation Draft has again been published. In addition, a Feedback Table providing 
substantial information and outlining the action taken in response to the submissions received during the 
first round of consultation has also been published.   
 
Your review and feedback on MOR Consultation Draft 7.1 would be appreciated. Consultation closes on 
Monday, 6 December 2021 and feedback should be sent by email to chair@arnecc.gov.au. Please note 
that no extension to this second consultation period will be provided.  
 
Model Participation Rules 
In August 2021, ARNECC released the Model Participation Rules (MPR) Version 7 Consultation Draft 
introducing requirements to support interoperability in electronic conveyancing.  That consultation period 
closed on 6 September 2021. 
 
ARNECC has now completed its review of the industry feedback and made further amendments based 
on the matters raised. Due to the limited volume and nature of the feedback received, ARNECC will not 
be issuing a second Consultation Draft of the MPR. 
 
Once again, thank you for your continued interest and support to further enhance the effective 
regulation of the electronic conveyancing environment. 
 
 

 
Deb Secombe 
DEPUTY REGISTRAR-GENERAL 
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